THE ABBEY CHURCH IS
NEARING COMPLETION —
THANKS BE TO GOD

— BUT THERE IS MORE TO BE DONE —
WE MUST HAVE YOUR HELP!!!!
IF WE ARE TO BRING THIS
URGENTLY IMPORTANT WORK
TO A SUCCESSFUL COMPLETION.

WE HOPE TO DEDICATE THE CHURCH ON
THE FEAST OF CHRIST THE KING — OCTOBER 30

PLEASE HELP THE MONKS AS THEY WORK
TO PRESERVE TRUE MONASTIC TRADITION.



